Robert Gore International Business Consultant

Solicitor

The Planning Department,

Camden,

The Crowndale Centre,
218 Eversholt Street,
London NW1 1BD
08.03.21

Dear Sirs,

12 Keats Grove, London NW3 2RS

| refer to the Application that has been made to Camden for 3 trees to be removed
from the front garden of No.12 Keats Grove.

As you will see from my address, we are likely o be one of the houses most affected
by the outcome of this Application. Please note that my Wife and | object most
strongly to the removal of the tress on or close to the border of our property.

The new owners of No. 12, who are conducting substantial building works, have
already removed an enormous amount of greenery and shrubs from the front
garden. Enough is enough. We want fo retain all the trees on our joint border.

Please note my strong objection to this Application.
Yours faithfully,

Robert Gore,

14 Keats Grove London NW3 2RS United Kingdom
Tel: +44 207 435 2402 Fax: +44 207 794 4209
email: robert@igore.org mobile: +44 7770 478989



